
 October 24, 2005 

 

 

Board of Waterworks Commissioners: 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

Alderman Ronald D. Hart 

Alderman Thomas Friedel 

Michael Staeck 

Brian Anderson 

John Rote 

N. Owen Davies 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

I am requesting permission from the Waterworks Commission for the City of Racine and the 

Racine Waterworks Commission to enter into an agreement with the Town of Somers and the 

Village of Mt. Pleasant regarding water service for the Shadow Wood subdivision and Draeger-

Langendorf Funeral Home on the south side of the Village of Mt. Pleasant.  If approved, this 

communication will be forwarded to the Common Council for their action. 

 

This item will be taken up at the October 25, 2005 Waterworks Commission meeting. 

  

 Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 Thomas J. Bunker, P.E. 

 General Manager 

 

TJB/nms 

 


